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Stratford Division
Textron Lycoming /
Subsidiary of Textron Inc

550 Main Street

Stratford, CT 06497-7593
USA

Tel 203/385-2000

Fax 203/385-3122

January 4;1993

Mr.Michael Fracasso
Environmental Analyst
CT Department of Environmental Protection
Waste Management Bureau
Engineering and Enforcement Division
165 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, Connecticut 06106

RE: Ninth Year, Fourth Quarter Grouridwater Assessment Monitoring
Prdgram

Dear Mr. Fracasso:

Enclosed please find the Groundwater Report for the ninth year,"
fourth qxiarter monitoring results at the Stratford Army Engine
Plant ih Stratford, Connecticut.

This Work and report was performed^ prepared, and sent to us by Mir.
T. Hhghes with C. A.Rich CondUltahts, Inc. in bontinUing oiir
grouhdwatel: Assessment Monitoring Program.

The next sampling is scheduled for February 25 and 26, 1993.

If you havfe any questions, please do no"t hesitate to Contact us.

iyinaere

^OJohri Fleming, Sufpr.
Envirohmental Eng'.g
(203) 385-3964 -

cc: Mr. J.Kuehnle
Attachment
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